
                                                                                                                                                                          

 

                                                                                                                                                                                       

Here are a few of the questions our parents often ask when the join the Crew.  If there is 

anything else you need to know or need us to know please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

 

What are the session times and where do we go? 
 

Full Day Care:  7:30am – 5:30pm 

Morning Session:  7:30am - 12:30pm 

Afternoon Session:  12:30pm – 5:30pm 

School Day:  8:45am – 3:30pm 

 

Unless you are attending a School Day session please come in through the main school 

entrance.  If you are coming for a School Day session the Nursery side gate will be open 

between 8:45am - 9:00am and then again at 3:15pm -3:30pm. 

 

What does my child need to wear?  
 

PLEASE PUT YOUR CHILD’S NAME IN ANY ITEM OF 

CLOTHING OR FOOTWARE THAT COMES INTO LITTLE 

PIRATES TO ENSURE THEY CAN BE RETURNED TO YOU IF 

THEY ARE LOST FOR ANY REASON. 

 

 

Please wear appropriate sensible shoes that fit well.  It is best if your child can put these on 

themselves to promote independence.  Open toed shoes, sling back shoes, high heels, soft 

slipper type shoes and crocs are not appropriate. 

 

 

As we play inside and out all year round it is essential that your child has appropriate 

clothing for the weather each day.  Wellington boots in rainy weather, sunhat and sun cream 

on hot sunny days (i.e. May to September). 

 

 

The best clothing allows your child to cope with it themselves, 

for example elasticated waist/pull up trousers are better than 

a more complicated belt they may need help with.  A change of 

clothes to be kept on their peg is essential for the everyday 

splashes and accidents in the Crew.  

 



 

 

 

What will my child eat at nursery? 
 

Breakfast is available between 7:30am and 8:20am each day. 

 

Healthy snacks of fruit with a drink of milk or water is available 

in both the morning and afternoon sessions. (We insist that each 

child at least has something to drink in each session) 

 

Lunch is at 11:50 am and Tea is at 4:00pm.  Details of these menus 

are kept up to date on the school website. 

 

 

 

 

 

What Do Parents need to do now? 
 

 Talk to your child about starting in Crew.   

 

 Talk to staff and keep them up to date with all your 

child’s needs.   

 

 Make sure your details are kept up to date including 

emergency contacts and designated adults that have 

permission to collect your child.  We will only release your 

child to a person over the age of 16 and designated by you. 

 

 Keep in touch.  Ask any questions. Come into Crew 

and find out what your child has been up to and share their 

learning story from time to time.  We also have a scheme 

for borrowing learning stories please talk to your child’s key person or room leader to 

find out more.  

 

 

 

 

 
If you have any questions please come and talk to us or phone us and we will be happy to help you.  

There are never any silly questions when it comes to your children, so please do not hesitate to 

contact us. 

Tel: 01842 762055 

Email: littlepirates@drake.norfolk.sch.uk 


